
 

Good afternoon, 

U.S. Senator Jon Ossoff released the following statement after Tuesday’s massacre 
of tourists in Kashmir: 

“I grieve alongside Georgia’s Indian-American community and condemn in the 
strongest terms this cowardly act of terrorism.  

"I send my deepest condolences to the families and communities who have had 
their lives upended by this violence.” 

Please click here to see the Senator's statement on Facebook as well. 

Sincerely, 

The Office of U.S. Senator Jon Ossoff 

 

Washington, D.C. Office 
Hart Senate Office Building, Suite 317 

Washington, DC 20510 
Phone: (202) 224-3521 

Atlanta Office 
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Phone: (470) 786-7800 

Augusta Office 
One Tenth Street, Suite 660 

Augusta, GA 30901 
Phone: (706) 261-5031 

Columbus Office 
18 9th Street, Suite 513 

Columbus, GA 31901 
Phone: (706) 780-7053 

Savannah Office 
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Savannah, GA 31405 
Phone: (912) 200-9402 

  

 

https://outreach.senate.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=SenOssoff&crop=15193.14655195.7943001.1455112&report_id=&redirect=https%3a%2f%2fwww.facebook.com%2fshare%2fp%2f1D2bMVEMEL%2f&redir_log=330510107953285

